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Agenda for Meeting of 

Thursday, December 10, 2020 
5:00 p.m. 

 
 

For additional information, contact the 
Ethics Commission at (619) 533-3476 

 
COVID- 19 PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING MEETING ACCESS 
AND PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
Until further notice, Ethics Commission meetings will be conducted pursuant to the 
provisions of California Executive Order 29-20, which suspends certain requirements of 
the Ralph M. Brown Act. During the current State of Emergency and in the interest of 
public health and safety, all Ethics Commission meetings will take place via 
videoconference. All Ethics Commissioners and members of Commission staff will 
participate in Commission meetings via videoconference.  

 
 
 
 
The Ethics Commission meeting of Thursday, December 10, 2020, has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Ethics Commission is Thursday, January 
14, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. The meeting will be conducted via videoconference; instructions 
for listening and/or participating will be provided in the meeting agenda. 
 
 

https://www.gov.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/3.17.20-N-29-20-EO.pdf
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